

BUILDING & ZONING DEPARTMENT

630-407-6700 fax: 630-407-6702

www.dupagecounty.gov/building

MEMORANDUM

TO: Environmental Committee Members

FROM: Joy Hinz, Environmental & Sustainability Programs Manager

DATE: August 27, 2024

RE: Burr Ridge Recycling Drop-Off Center Update

Building Division

Zoning & Planning Division

Environmental Division

The Environmental Division has coordinated the acceptance of additional items for recycling at the Burr Ridge Recycling Drop-Off Center. The effort is a collaboration with eWorks Electronics Services, Inc., Flat Can Recycling and the Village.

Starting August 26th, the Center is accepting the following additional items for recycling: smoke detectors, car seats, strollers, highchairs, powerwheel cars with batteries, plastic tricycles and bubble cars. A fee is charged for the recycling by Flat Can.